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November 18, 2020 

North Syracuse Central School District Staff and Families,  

The District is aware of a reporting discrepancy on the New York State COVID-19 Report Card 

for Lakeshore Road Elementary School. The website shows a total of 15 Lakeshore Road 

Elementary students/staff having tested positive for COVID-19. That number is not correct and 

we are working to have it updated by the state to the actual number of 3 Lakeshore Road 

Elementary School students/staff having tested positive.  

As a reminder, families will always be notified directly by the District when an in-person student 

or staff member tests positive at their child(ren)’s school and is present during the time when 

they may have been contagious. All letters sent to families are stored on the District’s 

Superintendent’s Update website.  

We will provide additional information as it becomes available.  

 

Sincerely,  

Daniel D. Bowles 

North Syracuse Central School District Superintendent of Schools 

http://www.nscsd.org/districtpage.cfm?pageid=3160
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